
Long Walk    19th November 2012 – Burnham Beeches 
 
On Monday 19th November Ron Collins led a Long Walk at Burnham 
Beeches. Having met at the Village Hall, 17 people and 2 dogs made 
their way, in shared cars, to Burnham Beeches for the start of the 
walk. 
 
The weather was overcast, dry but wet underfoot. 
 
We parked in the first part of the car park. We started our walk by 
crossing the road and headed through the woods, joined a minor road 
which took us to Egypt (some of us were a bit confused at this point). 
Passing through Egypt we took a path on our right back into the 
woods. It was along this path that we stopped for a short break and 
coffee. 
 

 
 
Continuing our walk we arrived at Littleworth Common, passed the 
Blackwood Arms and onto a cross roads where we turned left making 
our way through the woods back to the starting point. 
 
After the walk we all made our way back to the Black Lion in Naphill 
for our well earned drink and something to eat. 
 
Many thanks to Ron for leading this walk. 
 


